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Plant City Phosphate Complex

BUREAU OF AIR REGULASE

September 25, 2003

Mr. A.A. Linero

P.E., Administrator New Source Review Section
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Subject: CF Industries, Inc., (CFII)
Plant City Phosphate Complex
Department File No. 0570005-012-AC(PSD-FL-283)
Permit Application of January 17, 2000

Dear Mr. Linero:

CF Industries, Inc., (CF) submitted a permit application
for the increase of operating rates in the “A” and “B”
Phosphoric Acid Plants, on January 17, 2000.

Due to a change in plans, CF hereby withdraws the
application. CF also requests a refund of the application fee
in the amount of $7,500.00.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, .

M /“77770%
Herschel E. Morris
Vice President,

Phosphate Operations &
General Manager

cc: Mr. G. Kissel, FDEP
Mr. J.S. Alves, HGSS




